
Wingham Primary School  

w/b 16th October 2023  

We wanted to say a HUGE thank you to our amazing PTFA for organising the forest school tidy up. It is looking 

fantastic and we have been donated some wonderful resources to further enhance the area. We are extending 

the space, creating more space for a shelter building and also moving our raised beds into the sun so we can 

grow produce more effectively. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please don’t forget to bring in home learning 

tasks. These will be celebrated next week and   

displayed around the school. Children who have returned projects will be entered into our book voucher raffle. 

External Sports Clubs: We have put posters up in our red notice board for some local sporting clubs our       

children can attend. Well worth a look! 

Parent consultations: Unless it is raining next week there will be tables in the playground to sign up for your 

child’s meeting. Sign up sheet will be available at Breakfast Club and CASH (school entrance). 

Clubs: Clubs sign up sheets will go out next week. Clubs will start Week 1 after the holiday. If you are in receipt 

of Free School Meals there is no cost to clubs. 

Please remember to tell the school if someone different is collecting your children. 

The carpark area by the school office is strictly for school staff and families that need access to disa-

bled parking only.  

From next week our school gates will be open after school for you to park and collect from CASH or 

clubs. Please only use the carpark nearest the gates you drive through and NOT the staff carpark out-

side the school office.  

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 18th October—PTFA Halloween events for KS1 and KS2 (KS1—1.30—3pm, KS2—5.30—7PM) 

Friday 20th October—Show racism the Red card– wear Red to school. 

Friday 20th October—End of Term 1—3.20pm finish 

Monday 30th October—Start of Term 2—8.50am  

Monday 30th October—Black History week 

Tuesday 31st October—Yr 6—Survival Steve 

Thursday 2nd November—Yr 6—Survival Steve 

Thursday 2nd November—New Reception 2024 show around—1.30pm. Book in at the office 

Thursday 2nd November—Yr 5 Swimming lessons start 

 

 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

Next term Y1’s topic is 

based around the Gruffalo. 

Miss Gibbon’s has asked if 

you have any pre-loved 

books, toys, dressing up 

costumes, games or any 

other Julia Donaldson bits 

and pieces we would love to 

use them at school.  

Thank you. 


